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Found Child Investigation 
 

  
The Birmingham Police Department reports that detectives have made contact with the 
family of a subject in a found child investigation. The subject was located at 
approximately 8:00 a.m., on Tuesday, November 13, 2018.   
 

The subject has been identified as: 

Rea, approximately 4 or 5 years old, B/F. 
 
Family members are on their way to meet with investigators in this case.  

 

Refer to media release #210 of 2019 for additional information on this case. 
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